
April 2019: A message from

Ewa Beach Manager  

Kathy Yorong-Jenny

 
The Future is Looking Bright.

The day has finally arrived,

we’re on the Westside. 

Like our ancestors, the five points of our HOCU Star have sailed

and anchored at: Moiliili, Airport Post Office, Prince Kuhio Federal

Building, Tripler and now Ewa! 

 

Our Ewa Branch will service our loyal members and new members

who live and work on the Westside near our second city in

Kapolei. This provides us the opportunity to expand our

membership to your family, friends and co-workers. 

 

Let us serve you with your financial needs - those you can plan

for, anticipate and the unforeseen. We thank you for your

continuous support and patience while awaiting the arrival of our

Ewa Branch. Watch for the announcement of our Grand Opening

at www.myhocu.com. Come by and visit at our new home; we look

forward to meeting you. 
   

Programs & Services

Introducing our HOCU Advantage Program. This
program provides our members with another option
for their vehicle financing. 

No money down
Monthly payment up to 40% lower than
conventional financing
Eliminates your risk of negative equity

UPCOMING EVENTS

Shred-It Day:  
April 13 (9:00am - 12:00pm)

 
It’s time to toss out all your
unwanted private documents.
We’ll have a Shred-It truck
onsite in our Moiliili branch
parking lot.  Stop by and drop
off your documents, while
space lasts.

OTHER

Supervisory Committee
Conducts Account
Verification: 

http://www.myhocu.com/
http://www.myhocu.com/


Call 777-LOAN for more information or stop by any
of our branches today!

Community & Charity Support

Blood Drive with Blood Bank of Hawaii: Our first ever

HOCU blood drive was able to save up to 70 lives with the

blood donated. We couldn't have done it without the help of

our amazing members and staff! Mahalo for making a huge

contribution to our community.

Financial Fridays: Tune in every month to KHON's Take2

for Financial Fridays. Get the scoops on rewards checking

accounts, auto loans and other financial tips. 

Please review your account
statement and notify the
Supervisory Committee
immediately, if you find any
discrepancies, at our mailing
address: 
Supervisory Committee 
HOCU 
PO Box 50249 
Honolulu, HI 96850

2019 Scholarship: 

 
Don't forget, the deadline to
apply for our 2019 Rising Star
Scholarship Program is
4/15/19. Visit
www.myhocu.com for details.

TV Commercial: 

 
We had the opportunity to
feature some of our HOCU
members in our newest
commercial. Without our
members HOCU wouldn't be
where we are today. 
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